October 22, 2024
To whom it may concern:

We have an overflow parking issue in our neighborhood located off E Collins Ave. Major cross
streets are Collins and North Wanda Road in the city of Orange. The streets that we would like
to pursue permitting are the following: North Mallard Street, East Locust Ave, Locust Ave, East
Monroe Ave, East Jackson Ave, and North Morgan Street. ‘

This is an issue that in recent months has become a problem. For years, cars from across Collins
would come and park in our neighborhood on an occasional basis and it was tolerated. This past
year, it has turned into a major problem. Locust (connecting street to Villa Park) has become
disgusting with litter, broke down vehicles, and the number of cars has significantly increased.
Our neighborhood now has additional cars parking all along N. Mallard and N. Morgan and cars
are starting to park down E. Locust, E. Monroe and E. Jackson. Some days are worse than
others, but most nights there is not any room for our residents to park their own cars in front of
their own homes. '

In addition to the lack of parking, there are noise issues, cars illegally parking on corners, large
work vehicles with trailers parked for extended periods, trash left on our lawns and in gutters,
urinating on our walls, drug evidence, 'drinking in cars, people sleeping in their cars, and other
lewd acts in cars. :

Thank you for your time!

Xana Hanstad
Homeowner- N Mallard Street, Orange CA 92867



